Residents, 
Please be advised April 22nd-April 30th from 8-2pm, TPV maintenance and office staff will be on-site and conducting bi-annual property inspections.

Inspection of every unit is mandatory and cannot be scheduled for a specific/later time. Your presence is not required but welcome if you choose.

Smoke detectors will be tested and changed, and all appliances, drains, breaker boxes will be inventoried and inspected. 

Please ensure for our safety, that all ESA/Service pets are leashed, crated or off the property as ALL areas of the apartment must be accessible.

If you have any questions, please contact the office at 330-687-7243. 
Thank you, 
TPV Management
